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Escape the Polar Vortex!   

Join the EMCA Board for a Beverage and Light Bites 

 at our Winter Social 

When:  Tuesday, February, 19th 

What Time: 7pm 

Where:  Cowboys and Indians, 1901 Taft, Houston 77006 

 

EMCA will provide a drink ticket and light appetizers for all EMCA 

members. Not a member?  Please join that evening by paying your 

annual $15 individual dues or $25 family dues.   

 

Special guests from Commissioner Rodney Ellis office, and possibly 

Commissioner Ellis may appear himself. Come meet some of your 

neighbors.  Please join us! 

2019 EMCA Calendar 

February 19: 

MeetingðWinter Social 

Feb 25-Mar 17: 

Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo  

March: 

No meetingðSpring Break 

April 27*: 

EMCA Biennial Home Tour 

& Art Walk 

May 21: 

MeetingðCity Services 

June TBD: 

Summer Social 

July: 

No meetingðSummer Break 

August: 

No meetingðSummer Break 

September 17: 

MeetingðTBD 

October 1*: 

National Night Out 

November: 

TBD 

December 17*: 

Holiday Party / Elections 

* tentative dates 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/EastMontrose/
http://www.Eastmontrose.org


9ŀǎǘ aƻƴǘǊƻǎŜ /ƛǾƛŎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ                                                                                        tŀƎŜ  н 

From the President                               ōȅ aŀǊȅ vǳƛƴƴ   

 
Friends and Neighbors! 
 
Itôs a new year and I want to start it off by encouraging all who read this to GET INVOLVED in some way, even a small 
way, in our community. Where we live, where we eat, sleep, and play is only as good as we make it. East Montrose has 
over 700 residents. I would love to find a way to encourage each and every resident to find the time to volunteer for a 
project/committee/social event or in any one of the many areas that could be improved in our neighborhood. 
 
Last night, January 22, we held our first EMCA general meeting of the year. Councilwoman Amanda Edwards, a native 
Houstonian, grad of Aldine ISD (and a JD from Harvard! ) spoke about the Cityôs upcoming plans for mass transit in and 
around Houston. Not only was she informative, but her youthful enthusiasm about ways to overcome our transit issues 
was contagious and refreshing! Ms. Edwards made it clear that changes were happening, but without the input from car-
ing citizens, the ñoldò way of just more concrete could continue. 
 
Although our turnout last night was small, Councilwoman Edwards still appeared delighted to discuss her ideas and 
plans for what she called ñthe bigger visionò. She indicated she wanted to make sure there was an open line of commu-
nication with residents and city hall so that ñissues on the groundò were being addressed. While we did post the fact that 
the Councilwoman was coming on our website and Facebook pages, we did not have her scheduled at the time the EM-
CA newsletter was released. I would therefore encourage everyone to visit our FB pages and website frequently for up-
dates. 
 
Members in attendance also discussed issues near and dear to our hearts: Crime, garbage pick- up and recycling, bike 
lanes and road repairs. These are all topics that need to be addressed and EMCA needs to have a voice in the planning 
and the resolution of these issues. It is my contention that the squeaky wheel gets the grease. So letôs squeak. And with 
many voices in unison, I submit we will be even more likely to be heard. 
 
Commissioner Rodney Ellis also sent a liaison, Mr. Tyler Foust, to our meeting last night. I think we are off to a good 
start this year to make sure that East Montrose has the ear of those who shape our city. Letôs BE those who shape our 
city, and make our voices heard. Letôs not be silent. Silence is complicity. Let our voices be heard! 
 
If you would like more information on how to get involved whether to attend an upcoming EMCA social, or work on a 
committee, or help deliver newsletters, or volunteer at the Home Tour, please contact me anytime at 281 630 4487 or 
email me at president.emca@gmail.com. 

The COH has been having 
issues with the recycling 
program collection trucks, 
the pickup delays have 
been causing a lot of confu-
sion about the collection 
schedule.  Per the COH 
solid waste department 
webpage the East Mont-
rose area is on the recycle 
schedule ñMonday-Aò.   
 
Residents may dispose of 
their Tree Waste and Junk 
Waste at their curbside on 
the FIRST WEDNESDAY of 
the month. Tree Waste is 
collected during  ODD num-
bered months and Junk 
Waste is collected during 
EVEN numbered months. 
This method of collecting 
large waste comes with the 
benefit of diverting materi-
als that can be recycled 
from landfills, saving landfill 
space and valuable tax dol-
lars.   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/EastMontrose/
http://www.Eastmontrose.org
mailto:president.emca@gmail.com
https://www.houstontx.gov/solidwaste/
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Knowledge Matters  

 

 

 

 

 

5th generation Houstonian.  

16+ year resident of East Montrose.  

26+ years full time Realtor.  

 

I know this city, I know this neighborhood and 

I know residential real estate.   

 
Let me put my experience to work for you!  

Lee Hudman, ABR CLHMS CNE GPA 

713-980-5188 
lee@leehudman.com  

www.leehudman.com  

 

 

 

ach Keller Williams Office is Independently Owned and Operated.  

Delayed trash and recycling pickup 

As you've undoubtedly noticed, there have been many 

interruptions to the normal schedule of trash and/or recy-

cling pickup over the past several weeks.  

The CoH expects normal service to resume sometime in 

March.  

Learn more from Houston City Council Member Ellen Co-

hen and read updates on the CoH Solid Waste Manage-

ment's Facebook page.  

Neighbors 
 
Thanks you very much to those that put your used items 
on my front porch to be Christmas presents for men, 
women & children effected or living with HIV/AIDS or just 
the less fortunate.  
 
If in the Spring you clean out your closets. I will make 
sure your clothing, linens, towels & shoes gets to people 
that can use and need them. After all these many years 
of you my neighbors assisting me in helping other, I thank 
you very much. 
 
Your Neighbor  
 
Don Gill 
911 Welch St.  

https://www.leehudman.com
mailto:lee@leehudman.com
http://www.maryquinnlaw.com/
http://www.maryquinnlaw.com/
mailto:maryquinn@maryquinnlaw.com
https://email.netvictories.com/t/ViewEmail/r/A9D0E1F3E308E0D72540EF23F30FEDED/DBF2410A1B44D2683FEC1D8A50AFD3BD
https://email.netvictories.com/t/ViewEmail/r/A9D0E1F3E308E0D72540EF23F30FEDED/DBF2410A1B44D2683FEC1D8A50AFD3BD
https://www.facebook.com/houstonsolidwaste/
https://www.facebook.com/houstonsolidwaste/

